
 
F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

May 27, 2015 

 

CONTACT: John A. Cox Street and Drainage Manager 

424 South Castell Ave. 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 

830.221.4030 

jcox@nbtexas.org 

 

Marigold Drive Reconstruction 

 

New Braunfels, TX − The City of New Braunfels has announced that the reconstruction of Marigold 

Drive, from Hollyhock Lane to Mesquite Avenue, is scheduled to begin on Wednesday, June 3rd. 

            The scope of work includes reconstruction of the pavement and it is anticipated that the project will 

take approximately two months, contingent upon weather and other factors.  Marigold Drive will be 

restricted to local traffic only during construction.   

           D&D Contractors, Inc. of Schertz, Texas, is performing the work and the project is part of the 

Streets and Drainage Division’s annual street maintenance program funded by the City’s General Fund.    

            For additional information, contact Street and Drainage Manager John Cox, at 830-221-4030. 
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